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Topic: Odyssey Evaluation Taskforce Report  

 

Background: In the spring of 2010 the Board voted to work with ALSC to 

establish a taskforce to evaluate the overall Odyssey award 

program after its three years, as outlined in the original award 

proposal document that was approved by the ALA Award 

Committee. The Task Force was asked to submit a preliminary 

report at Annual and then submit a final report to by December 

7th in preparation for the ALSC and YALSA Board meetings at 

Midwinter 2011.  The taskforce did not submit a report for 

Annual.   

 

Action Required:  Discussion 

 
 As of Dec. 22

nd
 the taskforce had not submitted a report to YALSA. 


